
Rider Alert #1   Expiration Date January 21, 2020 

Rider Alert #1 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

 

Grant Transit Authority buses will not 

be running on Monday, January 20, 

2020, in observance of the Martin 

Luther King Jr. Holiday. Buses will 

resume regular service on Tuesday, 

January 21, 2020.  

For all scheduling questions and 

comments please feel free to call the 

Grant Transit Authority at 765-0898 

or 

1-800-406-9177. 

 

www.granttransit.com 


